
 

 
 

SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
 
March 17, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Retailer, 
 
Dorel Juvenile Group, Inc. (Dorel) is preparing to conduct a voluntary safety recall of all 
fashions from all manufacture dates of the following product model families: 
 
BC159 Safety 1st Comfort Ride 3-in-1 Harness Booster 
BC163 Safety 1st Boost & Go 3-in-1 Harness Booster 
BC167 Disney Baby MagicSquad 3-in-1 Harness Booster 
BC181 Safety 1st Boost & Go Essential 3-in-1 Harness Booster 
 
The height range on the forward-facing installation label on the product incorrectly states 
a child between 43-57 in. (110.1-144.8 cm) can use the internal harness system.  Even 
though the instruction manual included with the restraint system correctly states the 
height rating to be 34-49 in. (87-125 cm), this discrepancy is a noncompliance with FMVSS 
No. 213.  If a child taller than 49 inches were to ride in the internal harness system of this 
child restraint, the child could be injured in a crash.  Dorel is working with the National 
Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) to announce the recall and provide a new 
label with the correct height range to registered owners.  The model numbers impacted by 
this recall are as follows: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BC159 Safety 1st Comfort Ride        BC163 Safety 1st Boost & Go 
      3-in-1 Harness Booster               3-in-1 Harness Booster 

           Models:  BC159GKO, BC159HAA       Models:  BC163HAS, BC163HAY 
        BC159HBE, BC159HBED, BC159HBH 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BC167 Disney Baby MagicSquad        BC181 Safety 1st Boost & Go 
      3-in-1 Harness Booster      Essential 3-in-1 Harness Booster 

           Models:  BC167GNT, BC167GNU                        Models:   BC181HFW, BC181HFWD 
                                                                                                                     BC181HGW 
 
If you have any stock of these model numbers, please remove from sale immediately and 
contact your Dorel Sales Representative with the owned stock details.  Dorel will advise 
next steps once you share model numbers and quantities. 
 
It is a violation of Federal Law to sell or deliver any of these products to consumers. 
 
Dorel’s purpose is to create a confident parenting journey that nurtures children into a 
meaningful future, striving for excellence, and caring for precious life. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tim Edwards 
Sr. Director, Regulatory Compliance 
tedwards@djgusa.com 
812-314-4237 
Dorel Juvenile Group, Inc. 
2525 State Street 
Columbus, IN 47201 


